
 

Drumshanbo, Co. Leitrim. 

0719641010 

Web. www.drumshanboparish.ie 

Email:drumshanboparish@gmail.com. 

 

Maisie Shanley. 

The Farrell Family. 

Poor Clare Community Benefactors. 

John ,Peggy, Bridget, Thady, & Vincent Gunning.  

 

Kevin Gilchrist and Family. 

Pro Populo. 

Michael Ryan.. 

Ministers of the Word. 

Vigil:  Aideen McKiernan & Sean Grier 

 11.30 a.m.    Dolores Mulvey & Aoife Barry. 

Convent:  B 

Eucharistic Ministers:    A 

Prayer Meeting:       Monday @ 8 p.m. Áras Phádraig.      

Altar Society:       Month of  September …… Group C 

Offertory Collection for last weekend €2343.00 Thank You. 

Irish Catholic Newspaper:  On sale at Convent Chapel. 

 
 

 

Letter from Fr. Burke available at  porches. 
Please note change of email address: drumshanboparish@gmail.com. 

First Friday:  Visits to sick and housebound will not take place this week but will on the 
Thursday and Friday of the following week. Friday next 4th Sept , Holy Hour in Convent 
Chapel @ 6 .p.m. followed by Mass @ 7 p.m. 
National Grandparents pilgrimage to Our Lady's Shrine, Knock : Sunday 13th Sept.  
Blessing of the sick 2.30pm, Mass at 3pm.  Chief Celebrant - Bishop Brendan Leahy,  
Children are invited to compose a prayer for their Grandparents and send it to CGA office, 
Castlebar St, Westport, Co Mayo. All prayers will be blessed during the Mass. For further 
information please phone 09824877 or mail  info@catholicgrandparentsassociation.com   
Ireland’s Biggest Coffee Morning in aid of North West Hospice:  Thursday 17thSeptember. 
All proceeds from coffee mornings held in Sligo,  Leitrim and South Donegal will go directly 
to North West Hospice.  Thanks to Bewley’s, the national sponsor of Ireland’s Biggest 
Coffee Morning, all coffee is provided free to organisers.  If you would like to organise a 
coffee morning in aid of North West Hospice, please call us on (071) 9143317 or 
emailfundraise@northwesthospice.ie  or simply go along and support a local coffee  
morning in your area. Thank you for your  support. 
The Irish Kidney Association  thanks to all who contributed to the Church gate collection 
last weekend. The amount raised was €571.18  
St. Patrick’s National School:  will reopen  on Tuesday Sept 1st. 
 

Thanks Fr. Peter. 
As Fr. Peter leaves us this weekend we would like to thank him for his dedication and  
support over the past 21 years. We wish him good health and happiness in his new  
parish of Ferbane . Let us continue to remember him  at this difficult time  with our  
prayers . 

Welcome Fr. Frankie. 
A warm welcome to Fr. Frankie who takes up duty here in Drumshanbo next weekend. 

We hope he will be very happy here and we look forward to working with him. 

Twenty Second Sunday  in Ordinary Time. 
Masses: Monday 31st August  — Sunday 6th September 2015  

 
Monday    7.00 p.m. 

Tuesday   7.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  7.00 p.m 

Thursday   7.00 p.m. 

Friday   7.00 p.m. 

Saturday   8.00 a.m. 

Saturday   8.00 p.m. 

Sunday   9.00 a.m. 

Sunday  11.30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Diocesan pilgrimage To Knock:  Sunday 6th September 2015.To book a seat on bus:  

Contact Moira McCaffrey 0879666529 or The Lodge 0719641308. 

 

 
 
National Eucharistic Congress:  Knock on Sept. 26th / 27th 2015.                                                 
Congress theme “Christ our Hope” 
 Farragher McLoughlin School of Irish Dancing. Resumes Sept 9th in the Boys Club @ 
6.30 p.m. Contact Clare  0872720068 
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